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From: Curtis, Jeff
To: "MontaM@miamidade.gov"; 
cc: Russell, Merlin; Rick Stebnisky (RStebnisky@ectinc.


com); 
Subject: "Safety-Kleen Medley Warning Notice Response Letter"
Date: Tuesday, July 30, 2013 2:14:54 PM
Attachments: image001.png 


SK Medley RER Warning Notice Response 7-30-13.pdf 


Mr. Montano,
 
Attached is an electronic copy of the above submittal I am sending to your 
attention via certified mail today.
 
Thank you,
 


Jeff Curtis  EHS Manager |  Safety-Kleen  | A Clean Harbors Company |  
Boynton Beach, FL  |  jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com


561.738.3026 (o)  | 561.523.4719 (c) |  561.731.1696 (f)  |  safety-kleen.
com
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safenphieen i sseivioni










































































































































































































































































